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2015 – Notice to Shipping #28 
 
MAISONNEUVE REGION  
MONTRÉAL / LAKE ONTARIO SECTION 
 
WORK BETWEEN THE PILLARS AT JACQUES CARTIER BRIDGE 
  
Mariners are advised that due to work on the Jacques Cartier Bridge, a 
footbridge will be installed under the span. The clearance will be reduced from 
41.91m to 38m. The green navigation light will remain visible. 
The installation of the footbridge will take place between October 1st and 9th, 
2015. Floating signs will be in place to indicate the work in progress and to ask 
pleasure craft to watch their wake. These reflective signs will be equipped with 
yellow lights.  
This work will be carried out during daylight hours and the work barges will be 
moved out from the channel for the passage of vessels. At night, the barges will 
be secured immediately above and below the north side pillar along the shore 
and will be identified with yellow flashing lights. Mariners are requested to 
reduce their speed when passing near the barges. 
 
 
 
Maisonneuve Region  
September 30, 2015 

 
 


